
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 12/16/2013 9:37:02 AM
Subject:

S, K, and T- The CON meeting yesterday was out of context for a lot of people. Board members,
lobbyists, and legislators have been working on the current reform bill for 2 years with the
understanding that they had the Governor's support. Mainly because I told them they did - because 
she said I could. I'm also unclear why you have that meeting without the agency head who 
administers CON and has run point for the Governor's office on the matter. I don't need a response, 
but you undercut my credibility yesterday and it was pointless.
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